
  

 

 
 
 
 

 
May 24th, 2022 

 
 
Melanie Bachman, Esq. 
Executive Director 
Connecticut Siting Council 
10 Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT 06051 
 
 
RE: PETITION NO. 1509 - Bloom Energy Corporation petition for a declaratory ruling, 
pursuant to Connecticut General Statutes §4-176 and §16-50k, for the proposed 
construction, maintenance and operation of a customer-side 300-kilowatt fuel cell facility 
and associated equipment to be located at Park Avenue Medical Center, 5520 Park Avenue, 
Trumbull, Connecticut. 
 
 
Dear Ms. Bachman: 
 
Please see the attached responses to the interrogatories provided to Bloom Energy on May 
20th, 2022. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Kristen Grillo 
Senior Permitting Specialist | East Coast Field Office 
Customer Installations Group | North America 
(917) 803-4511 
Kristen.Grillo@bloomenergy.com 



Petition No. 1509 
Bloom Energy Corporation 

Park Avenue Medical Center - 5520 Park Avenue, Trumbull 
 

Interrogatories   
 
 
 

1. What is the estimated cost of the proposed project? 
 

Response:  The estimated cost of the project is $586,485.00 
 

2. Referring to Petition, p. 11, have the Towns of Trumbull, Easton and Fairfield, the City of Bridgeport and/or 
abutters provided comments to Bloom since the Petition filing? If yes, summarize the comments. 

 
Response:  No comments have been provided by the City and/or the abutters notified. 
 

3. Referring to Petition p. 4, identify the media to be used for pipe cleaning procedures at the proposed 
facility in accordance with Public Act 11-101, An Act Adopting Certain Safety Recommendations of the 
Thomas Commission and Connecticut General Statutes § 16-50ii. 
 

Response:  The media to be used for the pipe cleaning procedures at the proposed facility would be 
compressed air. 


